
  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Encouraging the love of reading is a key priority here at Uplands Manor Primary School. Currently, each child is 
able to take home an individual reading book that is linked to their reading band or phonics group. We would like 
to extend this by offering each child the opportunity to take home a book of their choice, from our fantastic school 
library. Each class will get to visit our school library twice next half term and will enjoy a story and then get the 
opportunity to browse and select a book.  
 
It is vitally important that books are returned and brought back into school ready for the next planned library visit 
and we recommend that library books are kept inside individual reading folders. The planned library visits are 
outlined in the table below: 
 

Week Beginning Class 
6.1.25 1H & 2F 
13.1.25 1W & 2C 
20.1.25 1C & 2A 
27.1.25 1H & 2F 
3.2.25 1W & 2C 
10.2.25 1C & 2A 

 
 
We hope that you support us in continuing to encourage a love of reading with your children and are grateful of 

 

 
Yours Faithfully, 

 

 
Mr J. Flavell 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


